
June 30, 2021 

DOH-CITRUS AND THE COVID-19 VACCINATION SITE 
TO CLOSE FOR INDEPENDENCE DAY 

CONTACT:  
Audrey Stasko, Public Information Officer 
CitrusCommunications@FLHealth.gov   
352-527-0068 
 

In observance of Independence 
Day, the Florida Department of 
Health in Citrus County (DOH-
Citrus) and the Duke Energy/DOH-
Citrus COVID-19 Vaccination Site 
in Crystal River will be closed 
Monday, July 5. DOH-Citrus and its 
vaccination site will reopen at its 
regularly scheduled times on 
Tuesday, July 6. 
 
For the remainder of July, first and 
second doses of the Moderna 

vaccine, as well as single doses of Johnson & Johnson’s Janssen vaccine, will be offered by 
walk-in only at 8200 W. Venable St. in Crystal River on the following days and times:   

• Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays, July 2-30, from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. 

• Tuesdays and Thursdays, July 1-29, from 11 a.m. to 7 p.m.  

• Saturday, July 10, from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. 

• Saturday, July 24, from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. 

For more information about DOH-Citrus and its COVID-19 Vaccination Site, visit 

www.CitrusCountyHealth.org or follow us on Twitter at @FLHealthCitrus. 

 
About the Florida Department of Health 
 
The department, nationally accredited by the Public Health Accreditation Board, works to 
protect, promote and improve the health of all people in Florida through integrated state, 
county and community efforts. 
 
Follow us on Twitter at @HealthyFla and on Facebook. For more information about the 
Florida Department of Health, please visit www.FloridaHealth.gov. 
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